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August 2, 2005 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Council Members 
 
FROM: Kerry Berg 
 
SUBJECT: Presentation by Montana Water Trust 
 
 
Representatives from the Montana Water Trust will discuss their organization and some of the 
activities they are undertaking.  The Montana Water Trust has been active in the Council’s Water 
Marketing program. 
 
The Montana Water Trust is a private, nonprofit organization that works cooperatively with 
farmers, ranchers, and other landowners to develop incentive based agreements that benefit 
landowners, streamflows and communities. 
 
For more information, please look at the organization’s website www.montanawatertrust.org. 
 
 
_____________________________ 
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